
From: Julia Bashir <julia@urbangreenafrica.net>  

Sent: Monday, 23 June 2025 12:27 pm 

To: carien@greenearthnamibia.com 

Subject: EIA & EMP for Abattoir/slaughterhouse on Rem. Ptn 87, Farm Brakwater No. 48 

 

Dear sir/madam, 

 

The above-mentioned subject refers. 

 

As per your notice placed in the printed media of Friday 20/06/2025, and on behalf of Brakwater 

& Emmarentia (Mix location) community, I hereby request to be registered as an I&AP. 

Kindly send me the BID. Thank you. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Julia L. Bashir 

 


